
Nifty Thrifty provides high-end thrift while furthering the education of our youth by providing computer training. In the 

last five years, we’ve helped 50 young adults successfully launch their post-graduate lives. For more information visit our 

website, Facebook, or Twitter.  

www.niftythrifty09.org   @NiftyThrifty2009   www.facebook.com/NiftyThrifty 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2014 

Cassie O’Neil  

O’Neil Businesses, Inc.  

1234 Hollywood Blvd.  

Los Angeles, CA 90210 

 

Dear Friend,  

I wanted to write and personally thank you for your support of $250.00 to Nifty Thrifty’s 2013 silent auction. I also 

ask you to consider supporting us in our 2014 silent auction. 

There are three ways you can support Nifty Thrifty. Denominationally, as you had done last year; with your time 

and volunteering to work the silent auction; or by donating an item to be auctioned off and help raise funds.  

All proceeds made from the silent auction go to our youth program. The program is designed to further the 

education of youth who are soon to be or right out of high school. Nifty Thrifty has transformed 50 youth in the 

past 10 years, and has raised over $1 million for youth program funding.  

The youth enrolled in the program work with Nifty Thrifty staff members to improve computer, customer service, 

and language skills. The need for computer training has risen with the evolution of technology; gaining prior 

knowledge before entering college or the workforce will aid in building a basis for their education. 

For tax purposes, as a 501(3)(c) nonprofit organization, I can certify that Nifty Thrifty will not exchange any good or 

services from your donation. You can donate online at www.niftythrifty09.com/donate, or by calling us at (443) 

244-3968. 

With your support, we hope to continue this valued community program, and we thank you again for your 

support. 

Sincerely,  

 

Geneva Denney | Owner & Operator  

http://www.niftythrifty09.com/donate

